From:

To: Licensing 122003
Subject: FW: Licensing Application by 168-170 Ashfield Road FY2 0BX
Date: 18 May 2015 16:22:07

To whom it may concern,

Further to the current application by the above address for permission to sell alcohol, our objections
to the application still stand. Our reasons are iterated in our previous e-mail (see below).

Yours faithfully,

Mr S R Hill, Mrs M Hill, Mr R S Hill

Message Received: Mar 19 2015, 01:12 PM

From:

To: licensing.la2003@blackpool.gov.uk

Cc:

Subject: Licensing Application by 168-170 Ashfield Road FY2 0BX

Regarding the above application by LOASU Food & Wine, premises already subject to a failed
application to sell alcohol, we wish to register the following objections:

ROAD SAFETY

- No parking - there is already a major problem with anti-social parking at the junction of Ashfield
Road/Hastings Avenue (double yellow lines might as well not be there, most drivers ignore them)

- There is a bus stop immediately outside the door of 168-170 Ashfield Road if a selfish driver parks
on the bus stop, the resultant blockage can cause problems

- There is a zebra crossing outside the Post Office on Ashfield Road at the junction with Hastings
Avenue

- The police will acknowledge that the junction (Ashfield Road/Hastings Avenue) has been the
subject of several road traffic incidents over the years

ANTI SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR

Statistics tend to show that the more alcohol outlets there are there is an area anti-social behaviour
increases. There is already a well established off licence in this

row of shops and, in our opinion, there is no demand for another. Bispham is well served for alcohol
off sales so another is not required. We also take

exception to the opening hours and, if this application is granted, feel that it could lead to an
application to trade 24/7.

This area is already plagued by anti-social behaviour (no police presence except the helicopter
disrupting everybody's sleep or when there is an accident on the

zebra crossing) and selfish car parking. Therefore we feel that to grant this application would add
insult to injury.

Yours faithfully,

Stephen Hill Mary Hill (Mrs) Robert Hill
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